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Monday 7th December 
 
 

Christmas gift donations 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
This year has been difficult for so many of us and with Christmas not far away we wanted to support families within 
our school and our local community.  
 
If you are able to, we would like you to wrap and donate a gift for a child that we can give to families within our 
school and local community to ensure that every child has a gift to enjoy this year. There is not a price attached to 
the donations, we would rather you give something that you are able to.  
 
If you would like to be involved with this, please buy and wrap a gift for either a boy aged between 4 and 7, or 7 and 
over, or a girl aged between 4 and 7 or 7 and over.  
 
On Tuesday 15th December please leave your gift on the tables that will be set up outside of the hall doors in the 
appropriate labelled box. The gifts will then be quarantined before being distributed.  
 
Thank you for your continued support for our school and our community during this year.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
 
 
Jamie Dodson 
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